
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Welcome Evening – Thursday 19 September 2019, 6:00pm – 7:15pm 
 
I am delighted to invite you to attend a Welcome Evening on Thursday 19 September 2019. The 
evening will include an introduction to Key Stage Three at The King’s School, a twenty-minute talk 
with your child’s Form Tutor and information on the Accelerated Reader programme, English, Maths 
and the Extra Curricular timetable offered at King’s. The aim of this meeting is to welcome you, once 
again, to The King’s School and to provide information that will help support the transition process 
as well as address any concerns you may have after the first weeks of term.  
 
The SEN Team, Admin Team, Literacy Team and English and Maths staff will also be available to 
answer any questions that you may have on the evening. You will receive information on what your 
child will be learning in different subjects and advice on how to support your child at home.  
 
I do hope you will be able to join us and I look forward to meeting you. Please confirm your 
attendance by completing the reply slip below and returning it the Form Tutor. 
 
 If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J. Carrington  
Key Stage Three Leader  
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------
 

REPLY SLIP  


Year 7 Welcome Evening – Thursday 19 September 2019, 6:00pm – 7:15pm 
 
 
Name of Student: _________________________________________ Form: ________________ 




 
Signature: ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


